
DCSS Policy & Procedure Unit 

Policy Update 

PPU: 16-06-001 

Date: June 29, 2016 

SUBJECT: Foreign Currency  
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at  

http://dcssvf04/DCSS/PolicyQuestions or (602) 771-8127. 

The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSS-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov 

 
The Policy Team is pleased to introduce the newly created policy and procedures for 
Foreign Currency.  These policy and procedures were developed to provide guidance 
on processing payments received in foreign currency and converting child support 
orders in foreign currency to dollar amounts for debt set up. 
 
The new Foreign Currency policy and procedures are located in The PORT under 
Debt/Financial Management. The links are provided below. 
 
Foreign Currency Policy 
Foreign Currency Procedures 
 

http://dcssvf04/DCSS/PolicyQuestions
mailto:DCSS-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov
http://dcssmadcapprod/Content/Foreign%20Currency%20Policy/Foreign%20Currency%20Policy.htm
http://dcssmadcapprod/Content/Foreign%20Currency%20Policy/Foreign%20Currency%20Procedures.htm

